
From: Ray Proud
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: voter ID
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 7:13:31 PM

Greetings,

This email is to express my strong belief that to abolish voter ID would
be a big mistake.

Please do not take away a safe guard, and open the channels for voter
fraud potential.
Why would a Government want to do that?

Lets go for the positive, established requirement, and not take a step
backwards.

Kind regards,

Ray Proud
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